From: Philip Prax <

Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 11:01 AM
To: House Finance

Subject: HB158

[ urge support in the House for HB158.

If this action would have been taken in the past it might have completely changed the discussions relative to
the PFD. If the current stalemate relative to the PFD as well as addressing budget issues is any indication, it’s
just as important in helping resolve the issue!

Thanks for your service!

Philip Prax

Fairbanks AK 99712

Sent from my iPad





